21 December 2022

UCD REGISTRY

Clarlann UCD

Student Exam Feedback Survey

This email has been circulated to: All Students
CC: Student Advisers

Dear :FORENAME,

We are constantly striving to make improvements to how we deliver and manage exams at
UCD. To ensure we are doing our best we require your feedback, please have your say by
taking our survey and be in with a chance to win a €250 All4One Voucher.

A student survey is conducted every few years to identify enhancements that can be made to
the examination operations. Some examples of enhancements made based on previous
feedback are:

e Provide better and more signage in the Exam Centres - Additional colour-coded
signage was put up in the Exam centres, with clearer and consistent information on
what to do if help is needed. Signage is now bilingual (Irish/English)

¢ Release personalised timetable sooner - Personalised timetables are now released 2
working days after the main timetable is released

e Better exam paper layout - The exam paper cover sheet has been streamlined to now
only include essential information

The survey will take 2 minutes to complete, on completion of the survey, you will also have
the opportunity to enter into a draw to win a €250 All4One Voucher. The survey will close on
Friday, 06 January 2023.

Kind Regards,
Karen McHugh

Director of Assessment
UCD Assessment

Student Connector

This is an automated message. Please do not respond to this email. Click on the address above to contact us.



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CNLYCCN
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CNLYCCN
mailto:acce@ucd.ie
https://www.ucd.ie/students/studentdesk/contact/
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=ucd+tierney+building&hl=en&ll=53.306801,-6.22118&spn=0.002984,0.008256&sll=53.307262,-6.219077&sspn=0.011937,0.033023&oq=ucd+tierney&t=m&hnear=UCD+Registry,+Tierney+Bldg+(Administration+Building),+Dublin+4,+County+Dublin,+Ireland&z=18&iwloc=A
http://www.ucd.ie/registry




